जी.एस. पन्नू उपाध्यक्ष G. S. PANNU Vice President



भारत सरकार विधि एवं न्याय मंत्रालय आयकर अपीलीय अधिकरण Government of India Ministry of Law & Justice Income Tax Appellate Tribunal

D.O. No.17/VP/GSP/Del/2020

15th July, 2020

Dear Dy. Bhalla,

I take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude for the Webinar on "Post COVID-19 Scenario" organized by the Public Health Foundation of India on 20th June, 2020 for the Officers and invited guests of the Income Tax Appellate Tribunal. In the present challenging circumstances, when the pandemic has definitely affected the day to day life of every individual, it was all the more a welcome step to have the benefit of the guidance of an accomplished Institution like yours in the field of public healthcare. I am also confident that the participants of the Webinar have gained useful tips on carrying on normal life during the threat of COVID-19 pandemic. I am also thankful to Dr. Sanjeev K. Singh, Chief Medical Superintendent, Amrita Institute of Medical Sciences & Research Centre, Kochi for addressing the Webinar. I once again thank you and your organization for organizing a useful Webinar for our organization.

With regards,

Yours Sincerey

Johns

[G.S. Pannu]

Dr. Sandeep Bhalla,
Director-Training,
Public Health Foundation of India,
Plot No.47, Sector-44,
Institutional Area,
Gurugram - 122 002.